4th Grade End of Year Updates

Lawn Signs are in!

If you've ordered a lawn sign, please be sure to check for an email
from Jefferson PTA/PTBoard with pick up instructions

4th Grade Picnic

The picnic will take place on Monday 6/3 at Horseshoe Lake.
PTA is providing transportation, activities, crafts, Pizza lunch & Rita’s Ices
but we need your help to make the day extra special!
Please click the link to donate some of the needed items to the picnic

Picnic Donations

Field Day

Field day is scheduled for 5/31 with a rain date of 6/4.
4th graders will wear their Class of 2024 shirts on Field Day
AND on the Picnic day.
Students will be receiving their Class of 2024 shirts before the
holiday weekend. Please have your student try their shirt on as
soon as possible.

Please email jeffersonptanj@gmail.com with any questions



